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Mutch Park Skate Park 

Bayside Council will begin construction work on a plaza style skate park in Mutch Park this month. 

“This Skate Park will provide improved recreational facilities for the community. Not all kids are 

interested in team sports. This park will provide a safe and challenging place for skaters of all 

levels to get physically active and develop their athletic skills,” Mayor Bill Saravinovski said. 

Construction will commence in February 2019 and is expected to be completed by December 

2019, weather permitting. 

The Skate Park will provide improved recreational facilities for the community and includes: 

 Construction of a plaza style concrete skate park including elements such as flatbanks, 

ledges, stairs & hubba, quarterpipe and waterfall 

 Associated park furniture such as seating, a drinking fountain and shade shelter 

 Landscaping and tree planting 

 Improved access road off Wentworth Avenue to the car parking areas 

 Lighting to assist passive surveillance (not for night use of the skate park) 

Other Information 

 Convic Pty Ltd has been appointed by Council for the construction of the Skate Park. 

 Access to the park from Wentworth Avenue will be restricted to ensure public safety during 

construction. 

 There will be no vehicular access permitted to Mutch Park from Wentworth Avenue during 

construction. 

 Limited access will be available for the squash court users. 

 Public parking is available at the Heffron Road car park. 

 Access to the park outside the fenced construction zone will be maintained. 

 Residents are reminded not to enter any fenced construction zones. 

Artist impressions of the skate park are attached. 


